
 
 

 
 

 

Join Us for a Virtual Public Information Meeting on the 

Acceler-8 I-90 Bridge Replacements Project 

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at 6:00 PM 

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is replacing bridges on I-90 east and westbound 

over Flanders Road in Westborough and Parkerville Road, Cordaville Road, and Woodland Road in 

Southborough. To minimize disruptions, MassDOT will use a rapid bridge replacement approach to replace 

eight bridges over eight weekends. This approach reduces the project duration from a potential of three years 

with traditional construction methods to just over one year. In advance of the eight weekends, preparatory work 

will be performed on I-90 and on the local streets. The existing abutments will be refaced at Woodland, 

Parkerville, and Flanders Roads. New abutments will be constructed at Cordaville Road. 

This public meeting will provide information about the replacement of the eight bridges (two bridges per local 

road) that will take place over eight weekends between June 2021 and August 2021 as well as the preparatory 

work that will begin in February 2021. The meeting will be held online, via Zoom.  

 

Link to Join: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88423542199?pwd=OGwxZ3FhK0szVmFtY0dmSHViZzRRQT09 

Webinar ID: 884 2354 2199 

Or join via telephone: 929-205-6099 

Password: 508076 

Public involvement and outreach 

To keep abutters, residents, and travelers involved and informed, MassDOT will send e-blast and social media 

updates via MassDOT’s email system and social media platforms two weeks in advance of future construction 

phases and traffic shifts, and the website will be kept up to date. MassDOT is also coordinating closely with 

town staff and information outlets such as blogs and local and regional media.  

To receive email updates and meeting notices, please sign up for our email list. 

For more information about the Acceler-8 I-90 Bridge Replacements Project, please visit the website at 

www.mass.gov/Acceler8Bridges. If you have questions or would like to report an issue or concern, please email 

the project team at A8@dot.state.ma.us.   

Accommodations 

The public meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited proficiency in English. 

Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available.

For more information, to request a reasonable accommodation and/or language services, or if you need 

assistance accessing the Zoom registration link, please email apoggenburg@reginavilla.com or call 617-357-

5772 x 26 by Friday, January 29, 2021. 
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